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NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 
 

 

 

 

 

 

As indicated in the September 30, 2021 Staff Letter, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

will hold a Commission workshop via webinar.  

 

DATE: November 4, 2021  
 

TIME: 1:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

 
LOCATION: Zoom link will be provided in an agenda prior to the meeting  

 

The purpose of the workshop is to review Staff’s updated proposal, discuss stakeholders’ 

comments, and receive Commission feedback on Capacity Value Best Practices and proposal 

to adopt as policy guidance (guidelines) by order at a Public Meeting. 

 

Please direct questions to Max St. Brown, 503-508-4130, Max.St.Brown@PUC.Oregon.gov. 
 

 

 
 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS CONFERENCE, PLEASE LET US KNOW 

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 

In the Matter of 
 

PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISION 
OF OREGON STAFF, 

 

 

General Capacity Investigation. 

https://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAO/um2011hao164626.pdf
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